
Springhouse Middle School Announcements 
Monday, September 24, 2018 
    Today is Day 2 
  

 
 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 
Reading Olympics – MEETING TOMORROW 
All students in grades 6 through 8 interested in participating in Reading Olympics should report to the 
auditorium on TOMORROW, September 25th for an informational meeting. 
Dance 
Don't forget to buy your tickets for our first dance, which is Friday, September 28th. Tickets will be sold at all 
lunches this week for $5. You don't want to miss out on the fun! 
Change for Change 
This is an important reminder that the Change for Change Fundraiser has begun! Donate any change or 
dollars in your homeroom collection container for this great cause! All money will be used to surprise people 
in our community with random acts of kindness! And don't forget, this is a competition! Let's see which 
homerooms in each grade can raise the most money and win some prizes! Fundraiser runs until Friday, 
October 12th. Thanks in advance for your participation! 
 
 
 
ATHLETICS 
Boys Basketball 
Anyone interested in trying out for Boys Basketball grades 7 through 12 please attend a brief meeting on 
Thursday, October 11th at 6:30pm in the high school cafeteria. 
Winter Sports Physicals 
Winter Sports Physicals will be held Saturday, October 13th. Girls physicals will be held from 8 to 9:30am & 
Boys Physicals will be held from 9:30 to 11am in the high school cafeteria.  Please bring your 6 page PIAA 
physical form with you with pages 1 through 5 filled out and signed by you and your parents. 
Field Hockey  
RESCHEDULED GAMES:  
1. The middle school field hockey game that was postponed Monday, September 10th has been rescheduled 
to Thursday, October 4th at East Hills Middle School at 4pm. 
2. The middle school field hockey game that was postponed on Monday, September 17th has been 
rescheduled to this Friday, September 28th at Northampton Middle School at 4pm. 
CANCELLED GAME: 
1. The middle school field hockey game vs. Harrison Morton on October 3rd has been cancelled. They have 
no team this year. 
 
 
FROM THE SMS PARENT PARTNERSHIP 
Box Tops 
The Springhouse Middle School Parent Partnership is collecting Box Tops!  The top three collectors win a 
gift card.  Please have the box tops in a baggie labeled with your first and last name, grade and homeroom.  
All box tops need to be in the SMSP mailbox by October 12th. The mailbox is located in the main lobby 
outside the office door. 
 


